
Official Purchase Transaction Policy

Dear Valued Customers,

SSF SDN. BHD.
(380435-V)

We would like to clarify an important policy 
regarding all purchase transactions with SSFHome.

To ensure the security and integrity of all 
transactions, we want to emphasize that all 

payments must be made exclusively through 
SSFHome's official company bank account. 

Please note that under no circumstances will our 
staffs or salespersons request payment to their 

personal accounts. 
If you encounter any such requests, we urge you to 
immediately notify us so we can take appropriate 

action.

Thank you for your attention to this important 
update.


